
October 25, 2018
 

Athena Pandolf
Executive Director
Natick Center Cultural District
Via email
 
Dear Ms. Pandolf,

It is our pleasure allowing the Natick Center Cultural District to hang a banner on Adams Street 
during the period of November 2 - November 17, 2018 as part of the “For the Love of Natick: A 
Creative Placemaking Weekend.”

We do request that the user provide the building owner, JEG Realty, LLC, 74 W Central St P.O. 
Box 148, Natick, MA 01760 with a certificate of insurance evidencing their General Liability 
insurance.  On the certificate, please specify that it is for the hanging of the banner, and the 
specific time frame.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Mr. Arnold Zaltas, Manager
JEG Realty, LLC
74 W Central St PO Box 148
Natick, MA  01760

arnold.zaltas@comcast.net


